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In the fall our committee successfully collected the first semester of data using the new general 
education assessment system.  We collected data from CCS1, CCS4, PSR1, some of IP1, and 
some of IP2.  We looked at the data and concluded that our data collection mechanism is 
working and we will continue to collect data in this fashion.   
 
We are in the process of collecting data from the spring semester and will report the results to 
the campus in Spring, 2019 after the Fall, 2018 data is collected.   
 
Cari Olson sent the committee a plan for assessment that she wrote in 2010 and we will review 
it for a plan to assess academic assessment reports and other ideas.   
 
We drafted a checklist to approve courses that are not in the traditional 16-week format and it 
was approved by Faculty Senate at the March, 2018 meeting.  We will use this in May to 
evaluate courses.   
 
Faculty members of the committee included Lisa Borden-King, Mark Singer, Andrea Donovan, 
Linda Cresap, Kathy Hintz, and Kayla Fisher.  Additional members of the committee included 
Gideon Amponsah, Laurie Geller, Cari Olson, Rebecca Ringham, and Dan Ringrose  
 
We elected Linda Cresap as chair for 2018-2019.   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Kathy Hintz 
Chair 
 


